
 

 

CRYSTAL TOWNSHIP WORK SHOP 

July 31, 2024 7:00 pm 

Crystal Community Center 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor C McCracken at 7:00 p.m.  followed by 

the Pledge of Allegiance. 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  

Single Hauler Trash Pick-up:  lengthy discussion regarding a Single Hauler Trash Pick-

up.  Per consensus of attendees the township board will not pursue a Single Hauler for 

Trash Pick-up. 

Leaf Pick-up:  another lengthy discussion if the township should discontinue or revise 

leaf pick-up.  Appeared most in attendance were interested in continuing leaf pick-up 

for the entire township.  Suggestion of posting a schedule, and inform residents to call 

the township when leaves are ready for pick-up.  Do not rake leaves onto the side of 

the road---keep sticks and stones out of the leaf piles. 

Recreation Committee:  Crystal Township Board is preparing to seat an appointed 

Parks & Recreation Committee.  The Committee will be tasked;  

1. To advise the Township Board on all matters concerning township-owned 

parks 

2. To operate within the Open Meetings Act and Freedom of Information Act 

3. To establish a chair of the committee 

4. To work in conjunction with elected officials and professional planning staff, 

to act in the best interests of the people of Crystal Township.  

5.  The initial Committee will begin  with staggered terms of 1-5 years. 

Interested individuals should submit a letter of intent containing relevant experience to 

clerk@crystalmi.com or in person at 217 Park St by August 14, 2024. 

 

Adjourn at 8:10.   
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